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Text of the D.O.letter dated 9.10.2020 of Thiru. Edappadi  
K. Palaniswami, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu, addressed 

to Shri. Narendra Modi, Hon’ble Prime Minister of India  
 

“I would like to express my heartfelt thanks for the immediate 

response to my request to include  Master’s degree in Tamil as one of the 

minimum qualification criteria for the two-year Post-Graduate Diploma in 

Archaeology course for the session 2020-2022 in Pt. Deendayal 

Upadhyaya Institute of Archaeology, Noida. 

I appreciate the prompt response and once again thank you for the 

immediate action in the matter.” 
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